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Mission Statement 

********************* 

Pregnancy Resources  

of  

Doraville, Inc.  

is a Christian pro-life ministry 

created to empower women and 

their families at the time of an 

unplanned pregnancy to make 

positive and healthy choices  

related to sexuality and child 

bearing which are consistent with 

a reverence and respect for  

human life. 

“Even so it is not the 

will of your Father 

which is in heaven, that 

one of these little ones 

should perish.”   
        Matt. 18:14 

Office Location:                                      

5935 New Peachtree Rd. 

Building B                             

Doraville, GA 30340 

Mailing Address:                    

P.O. Box 660275                      

Atlanta, GA 30366-0275 

Website:  

www.prdoraville.org 

Phone:  678-367-3052 

Office Hours:  

 Mon.— Thurs.  

 10AM to 4 PM 

a member of 

TELL THE GOOD NEWS — IT’S A BOY! 

REMEMBER: DO YOUR SEARCHING 

AND SHOPPING ON THE WEB TO    

BENEFIT PROD BY USING      

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT… 
 Was proclaimed 700 years before His birth 

“..yet out of thee (Bethlehem) shall He come forth…”   Micah 5:2,3 
 

NAME:  
 Jesus Christ 

 

WEIGHT:   
He bore the sins of the whole world 

 

PARENTS:  
Earthly child of A Heavenly Father,       Heavenly child of an Earthly Mother 
 

VISITING HOURS: 
Where two or three are gathered together in my name, there am I in the midst of 

them.   Ma�. 18:20 

 

As a direct result of your continued faithfulness  

     In response to special needs,  In financial gifts, 

     In the time you volunteer,  In your prayers, 
 

You have made it possible to proclaim this 

GOOD NEWS 
to the women in this community who have never heard of the birth of 

this most special baby, 
 

EMMANUEL — GOD WITH US! 
 

Thank you for all you mean to us.  From all of us at  
 

Pregnancy Resources of Doraville  
we pray that your Christmas celebration with family and friends will 

be one that you go and tell of our Savior, Jesus Christ,  
  

THE reason for the season! 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
 

In His Service, Deborah  
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In awe the angels witnessed the birth of 

God’s Own Son.  A baby, born of woman, 

“formed within” like everyone. 
 

Then for a moment, Jesus’ world was  

Joseph and his wife, as newborn eyes  

beheld the two entrusted with His life.  
 

And s+ll today, each li�le child, each +ny 

boy or girl, is sent from deep within 

God’s heart entrusted to the world.   
 

Each life’s an act of love from God in 

which He takes delight.  Each li�le child is 

a miracle, precious in His sight.             
 

We celebrate this season and its miracle 

of love, remembering that every life is a 

gi/ from above. 

 
Source: Life Gree+ngs      

PONDER THIS! 

Through Our Doors 

PRAISES, PRAYERS & A WISH LIST 

PRAISES 

• For anesthesiologist, Dr. A.T. Perry, encouraging 
our soon-to-be-due moms. 

• For Joanne Perry who has taught our moms a   
Bible study about the disciple John. 

• For the excellent work done by the Steering     
Committee to lay the foundation for the initial  

offering of the Fatherhood Initiative. 

• For Doug Smith facilitating the Fatherhood       
Initiative in its inaugural sessions. 

• For the cases of water from Linda Smarr for our     
EWYL class attendees 

• For Clairmont Baptist Church lending us their 
projector so Dr. Perry could show his PowerPoint. 

• For notes of encouragement that come from      
ministry friends just when they are needed most. 

PRAYER NEEDS 

• Pray for one of our volunteers who will 
be absent for a while due to shingles. 

• Pray for the safe delivery of several 
moms enrolled in our programs. 

• For God’s leadership as we begin planning our 
fundraising efforts for 2013. 

WISH LIST 

• Size 2 Diapers—we’re almost out of them 

• Change For Life campaign facilitators for 2013 

• Permanent entry door signs for our office. 

• Someone to organize a paper shower for us [call the 
office for specific needs] 

• Someone to help us convert our VHS tapes to 
DVD’s 

 

The year 2013 is going to be fabulous 
at PROD and here is your chance to 

be right in the middle of the action! 
 

Our Fatherhood Initiative has taken off.  In 2013 our 

plans are to strengthen the outreach to dads.  We plan to 

also reach more moms that may be facing an unplanned 

pregnancy with an optimistic and effective marketing 

campaign  
 

Your Year-End gift will launch each of these endeavors 

with a bang. Every gift we receive by Dec. 31 gets us one 

step closer to our goal of $35,000 in new funds toward 

these projects—and it will give you a needed 2012 tax     

deduction as well. 
 

Let’s make 2013 our best—you can help make it happen. 

2013 

October 24, 2012 was a day that started like any other 

until Dr. A.T. Perry came.  His calm demeanor settled 

the nerves of the ladies who came to learn more about 

pain control during labor.  It didn’t take long for the 

questions to begin and the laughter to be heard 

around the building. 
 

Enjoy some of the pictures of the day’s events and    

rejoice with us for Dr. Perry’s willingness to give up 

some of his time for these ladies. 

Tags purchased by DeKalb 
County residents benefit 
PROD. 
 

Have you bought yours yet? 

SAVE THE DATE:   May 2,2013   Details to come soon! 


